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 Product Announcement 

Cancellation Notice: KNG-PxxxS 

OVERVIEW 

Effective 7/16/18, BK Technologies is cancelling the production of the KNG-PxxxS Series Digital 
Portable Radio. No further orders for these products will be accepted as of 7/16/18. 

REPLACEMENT PRODUCT 

The KNG-PxxxS Series Radio is replaced by KNG-P Series or KNG2-P Series 

Product 

KNG-P Series Digital Portable Radio 

KNG2-P Series Digital Portable Radio 

For more information, please visit - https://www.bktechnologies.com 

EXISTING CUSTOMER CONTRACTS 

All current contractual agreements will be honored. 

SERVICE IMPLICATIONS OF CANCELLATION 

Product support will be available under commercially reasonable efforts up to 9/28/2023 through 
BK Technologies Customer Service. Accessories will continue to be supported though the 
standard warranty period. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Questions regarding the cancellation of the above products should be directed to your 
designated sales representative at BK Technologies or BK Technologies Customer Service at 
800-422-6281.


